
GEORGETOWN COUNTY  Purchasing Department 

E-Mail: Post Office Drawer 421270  (843)545-3076 

nsilver@gtcounty.org Georgetown, SC  29442-4200 FAX (843)545-3500 

Posted:  Thursday, December 21, 2023 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD:  Procurement No. 23-070, Repair/Replacement of Public 

Beach Access #62, 64, and 66 

All Bidders:  

This letter is to inform you that Georgetown County, SC intends to award a Construction Contract for 

the Repair/Replacement of Public Beach Access #62, 64, and 66 to the following firm:  

Waterbridge Contractors of the Carolinas, LLC of Murrells Inlet, SC.  Their proposal was 

determined to be in the best interest of the County.   

The award by the County was based on the recommendation received by the Director of Parks 

& Recreation and approved by the Purchasing Officer.  Waterbridge Contractors of the Carolinas, LLC 

was the lowest responsive and responsible bidder at a total project cost of $48,760.00.     

We thank you for your time and effort in your proposal preparation.  If you were not awarded 

this opportunity, we hope that you will continue to submit proposals to Georgetown County for 

possible award on a future bid opportunity. 

Sincerely, 

Nancy Silver, CPPO, CPPB, NIGP-CPP 

Purchasing Officer 

Georgetown County, SC 

mailto:nsilver@gtcounty.org

